
Seattle Parks and Recreation is installing a new restroom at 
the Alki Beach Comfort Station located at 57th Ave. SW and 
Alki Ave. SW.

The proposed new structure will include three all gender 
facilities, each with individual access. The facility structure 
will be designed to meet Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) 
and safety standards.

The Seattle Park District provides funding for this renovation.

ALKI BEACH PARK 
COMFORT STATION 57 
OPEN HOUSE

MAJOR MAINTENANCE

FOR QUESTIONS ABOUT THE PROJECT OR IF YOU NEED AN 
INTERPRETER OR ACCOMMODATIONS PLEASE CONTACT:

Libby.hudson@seattle.gov 

206-256-5988 

www.seattle.gov/parks/find/parks/alki-beach-park

SATURDAY, MARCH 30, 2019
10 A.M. - NOON 
2501 ALKI AVE. SW AT THE INTERSECTION OF 57TH AVE. SW AND ALKI AVE. SW

PLEASE STOP BY AND VISIT US DURING THE OPEN HOUSE TO LEARN ABOUT THE PROJECT.


